543. T Anthony
From: Kennedy, Anthony 
Subject: Copyright Inquiry - Submission to DP 79
Dear Madam / Sir,
I would like to make a submission to the Copyright Inquiry.
As a teacher with over 12 years experience, which has included time in Japan, Victoria, and the ACT, I am extremely concerned about this review.
As a primary school teacher, I am responsible for teaching the key learning areas to my students. These are literacy, numeracy, integrated inquiry, art, science, and PE. On average, I spend around 10 hours a week searching for relevant teaching materials for my students so that they can have the best learning opportunities. A lot of the resources that I use do come from the internet, as well as the school library and the local library. These materials may be Australia, or from overseas, especially Britain or Japan. Most of the materials that I obtain from either libraries or from the internet are video files, image files, lesson plans, or PDF or Word documents.
Whist I do support payment going to the creators of the materials that I use, I am aware that the creators of these resources are usually happy for their materials to be used for free for educational purposes.
I understand that there is a proposal from the ALRC to change the current system, which I strongly oppose because it will create an administrative burden for teachers, and it will greatly reduce the diversity of resources available, as well as reducing payments to creators of educational resources.
Please do not introduce the proposed legislation.
Kind regards,
Tony
 
Tony Kennedy

